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	[bookmark: _GoBack]Yesterday, we challenged discrimination against immigrants of color.

LDF just filed a lawsuit on behalf of the NAACP and its Haitian members in response to the U.S. Department of Homeland Security's (DHS) decision to rescind the Temporary Protective Status (TPS) designation for Haitian immigrants.

Our lawsuit claims that the DHS, former Acting DHS Secretary Elaine C. Duke, and current DHS Secretary Kirstjen Nielsen took irrational and discriminatory government action, denying Haitian immigrants their right to due process and equal protection under the Fifth Amendment.









		LDF believes the decision to rescind Haitian immigrants' protective status is discriminatory – so we're fighting back. 



			Read more 










			As evidence of the intent to discriminate, the lawsuit cites public reporting that DHS sought crime data on Haitians with TPS, as well as information on how many Haitian nationals were receiving public benefits. The complaint further alleges that President Trump's public hostility toward immigrants of color was a contributing factor in the decision to rescind Haitian TPS.

Haitian immigrants first received Temporary Protective Status in 2010 as part of the Department of Homeland Security's efforts to assist the country after it was struck by a 7.0-magnitude earthquake. Haiti's TPS designations have been extended multiple times due to many factors, including multiple hurricanes and a cholera outbreak. 

This is a simple case. Our democracy rests on the bedrock principle that every person is equal before the law. Governmental decisions that target people based on racial discrimination violate our Constitution. 

But we're still preparing for a battle ahead. Read our press release to learn more. I look forward to keeping you updated as this case develops. 
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		With you in struggle,
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	Sherrilyn A. Ifill 
President and Director-Counsel
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			NAACP Legal Defense and Educational Fund, Inc. 
40 Rector Street, 5th floor   •  New York, NY 10006









	 










				 

			LDF is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization that 
relies on individual contributions to continue its civil rights work.


	 

			Donate Now
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